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MEETING OF  SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL   

14th November, 2005  

QUESTION NO.8

QUESTION:    Councillor Jim Daly

To ask the Manager to report to the Council on the recent visit of the Minister for the Environment & Local Government Dick Roche to Civic Headquarters to support the Affordable Housing Initiative?

REPLY:

On Friday the 7th October 2005, Deputy Mayor Karen Warren South Dublin County Council in the presence of the Minister for the Environment, Heritage and Local Government, Dick Roche, T.D. officially opened “ The Property Path” the new housing sales office in County Hall, Tallaght , Dublin 24. This contemporary new sales office creates a modern, welcoming and helpful environment to people buying their first home and is a new innovation of the Housing Department, South Dublin County Council.

The “Property Path” sales office will offer sales of 

(a) Affordable Housing

(b) Shared Ownership purchases

(c) Tenant Purchase Homes.

The Minister applauded South Dublin County Council for being in the forefront of the Affordable Housing Initiative and for addressing the needs of its customers in the Affordable Housing area. He welcomed the Council’s approach that deals with a customer’s initial exploratory information requirements all the way through to information on the availability of new  Affordable Housing  developments.
The Minister praised South Dublin County Council’s commitment to the promotion of Affordable Housing in the county.

